
From: Carlos Diaz <Carlos.Diaz@cityofchicago.org> 
Sent: Wednesday, February 7, 2024 12:11 PM 
To: Steve Berlin <Steve.Berlin@cityofchicago.org>; Chasse Rehwinkel 
<Chasse.Rehwinkel@cityofchicago.org> 
Cc: Nicole Lee <Nicole.Lee@cityofchicago.org> 
Subject: Gift 
  

Steve and Chasse, 
  
Today Ald. Lee met with representatives of Bally's Casino. They gave her an assortment of 

cookies valued at $23.54. 

  

She accepted on behalf of the City and placed them in the lobby to share with our visitors. 
  

Best regards, 
  
Carlos Díaz 

Ald. Nicole Lee, 11th Ward 

3659 S. Halsted St. 
773.254.6677 

  
 


